NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

The lowa Colony City Council will hold a public hearing at 7:00 p.m. on August 17,
2020, concerning the approval of a crime control plan and budget of the lowa Colony
Crime Control and Prevention District for fiscal year 2021. The public may speak or
present evidence for or against the proposed crime control plan and budget, copies of
which are available from the Iowa Colony City Secretary at
krosser@cityofiowacolony.com Due to the COVID-19 emergency, the hearing will be
conducted by videoconference and teleconference, not at City Hall. To participate by
internet, go to https://global.gotomeeting.com/join/841772237 To participate by telephone,
call toll free 1-(866) 899-4679, and enter access code 841 772 237. New to
GoToMeeting? Get the app now and be ready when your first meeting starts:
https://global.gotomeeting.com/install/841772237

Kayleen Rosser,
lowa Colony City Secretary



